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Dear Alumni 

We are delighted to invite you to join us for a special alumni event—a wonderful opportunity 
to reconnect with old friends and colleagues and to share memories of your time at 
Sunninghill. 

Sunninghill Prep School hasn’t always been located at its current site on Culliford Road. We 
want to reach out to anyone who was part of the Sunninghill family from its earlier locations 
as well. Today’s site also holds a unique history as the former home of St Genevieve’s School, 
and we warmly welcome anyone connected to that chapter too. 

So, whether you were a former pupil, member of staff, parent, or governor from recent years 
or long ago, from Sunninghill or St Genevieve’s, we would be thrilled to see you there! 

Event Details: 
Date: Sunday, 18th May 2025 
Time: 12:00pm – 4:00pm 
Dress Code: Smart Casual 
Location: Sunninghill Prep School, Culliford Road, Dorchester, DT1 1EB 

This informal event will feature guided tours of the site and ample time to catch up with 
friends and reminisce. We will provide tea, coffee, and light bites, and you are welcome to 
bring a picnic if you wish. Additionally, our PTFA will be hosting a bar for those who would 
like to enjoy a drink. 

If you’d like to join us, please visit the alumni page on our school website, 
(www.sunninghillprep.co.uk/alumni) or call us on 01305 262306. We encourage you to 
share this invitation with anyone you know who has a connection to Sunninghill or St. 
Genevieve’s. 

We would also love to see any old photos or memorabilia that you have of your time at 
school, so please share any photos in advance, with dates and names if you can, by scanning 
and emailing them to Tammy Newberry, registrar@sunninghill.dorset.sch.uk. 

We look forward to welcoming you back to school and celebrating the vibrant history we all 
share! 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

David Newberry, Head 
Sunninghill Prep School 
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